Call for Submissions for the 2022 Sigmund Koch Award 

Student members of ISTP with papers accepted for presentation at the 2022 online ISTP conference in Sacramento are invited to submit their papers for consideration for the Sigmund Koch Award.  Applicants must be graduate students at the time of the convention (May 2022).  Work that was completed while the student was a graduate student but would be presented post-graduation is not eligible.

The prize for the best student paper is based on the written conference paper AND the conference presentation.  

The written papers should be submitted to Tania Zittoun, Chair of the Sigmund Koch Award Committee, at tania.zittoun@unine.ch by April 30th, 2022. 
Please note that in order to be considered for this award, applicants must be student members of ISTP when they submit their written papers. 

